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FBC State of Affairs 
    2024  Monthly Budget Required $35,418.00 
            Total for July 2024   $33,848.70 
                             Sunday School Report 
                                                  6/2     6/9       6/16     6/23     6/30                     
Members Present            81       96       92       72        81     
Visitors                       12        8          6       14        12 
Worship Attendance      163     195      192     180      209 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                               

 

 

 Deacon on Call 
July 7 -13, 2024 
Teddy Broyles 
225 439 6109 

 
July 14-20, 2024 
Robert Pynes, Jr. 
337b 397 2930 

 
July 21-27, 2024 

Jack Simms 
337 208 9354 

 
July 28 – Aug 3, 2024 

Randall Smith 
337 423 1950 
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Church Office 
337 239 6535 

Fax: 337 238 0492 
fbc@fbc-leesville.org 
Optimum Channel 61 

 

 

 

Blessed is the nation whose God  
is the Lord. Psalm 33:12 

 
 

 
                 

         
 
 

 
 

 

Staff 
 Darin Worthington, Pastor 

Rodney Blackwell, Youth Minister 
Kiersten Nolen, Children Minister 

Elizabeth Cyr, Choir Director 
 

 

 

 

July Birthdays  
1 – Jurnie Brown 
3 – Janet Cannon 
      Darren Cain 
5 – Brenda Dowden 
      Andrew Simms 
6 - Sydney Corley 
7 – Derek Toro 
8 – Jessica Taylor 
9 – Tim Parnell 
11 -Travis Hicks 
13 -Michelle Self 
      Chris Michaud 
15 -Malissa Lane 
16 -Howard Coy 
      Macel Howard 
      Haley Gargis 
17 -Teresa Chelette 
18 -Aaron Simms 
      Sophia Williams 
21 –Ellen Tyree 
       John Mayo 
       Chris Robertson 
22 -Bunny Woods 
24 -Makayla Goody 
25 -Darin Worthington 
26 -Rosa Giles 
29 – Megan Racca 
31 – Ruby Risher 
    
 

Memorials 

In Memory Of:                    Given By: 
John Brand, Jr.  Loretta Poe 
Becky Martin Tilley  Loretta Poe 
Roland Terrell  Loretta Poe 
Lelia Mae Waldrop  Loretta Poe 
Randall Prewitt  Loretta Poe 
Catherine Bauer  Loretta Poe 
Lelia Mae Waldrop  Robbie Endris 
Roland Terrell  Robbie Endris 
Lelia Mae Waldrop  Macel Howard 
Roland Terrell  Macel Howard 
Larry Gaskin   Macel Howard 
Lelia Mae Waldrop  DeLain Prewitt 
Roland Terrell  DeLain Prewitt 
Margie Tipton  DeLain Prewitt 
Larry Gaskin   DeLain Prewitt 
Margie Tipton  Betty Westerchil  
 

July 2024 

No Sunday Night services. 

Enjoy the time with your family! 
 

 

No WMU for the month of July. 

They will begin meeting again 

in August at 4:00 PM 

 
Dear Church Family, 
The family of Margie Tipton wishes to offer grateful appreciation for all the kind deeds, calls , cards and visits during the 
last few years of her life. She loved her church and the friends she had there. Becoming a member in the 1950’s and 
returning as a retiree to become the oldest member of the church was something that would have brought her great 
pride. The outpouring of love demonstrated by the attendance at her visitation was heart-warming. The food brought 
by the bereavement committee and others was great! One of her high-lights was the monthly visits from the visitation 
team. There were many visitors, but the most faithful were Loretta Poe and Marie Finch.A special thanks to Bro. Craig 
Forque for his comforting words at the graveside; and also to the deacon assigned for her care over the years, Billy 
Jones. Thank you ALL for everything. Much gratitude, The Tipton, Smith, and Bealer Families 
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        Word From Pastor Darin 
 What a month we have just experienced at FBC Leesville. We took our youth to camp and 
had a great time. Then we followed it up with a great VBS. Kiersten did a fabulous job leading our 
VBS, with the help of Leslie Moore. The teachers, leaders, helpers all did a great job of making it a 
huge success. 
 We had 7 salvation decisions last week and we will be baptizing several of them. Please be in 
prayer for all of those who made decisions. 
 The summer is still moving forward, and our RA/GA kids will be leaving for camp soon and 
we are excited to see what God is going to do.  
 Yesterday was a great day as we voted in our new Minister of Music Lanny Turner. I am so 
excited to see what God will continue to do in this place.  Lanny and Cherie will be an awesome 
asset to our church. 
 Lastly, thank you to all that donated to our Together We offering. We have collected over 
36,000 of our goal of 40,000 to put 2 new ac units in the gym. The units have been ordered and we 
anticipate that they will be installed sometime this month. 
Serving Him, Pastor D 

FIRST YOUTH NEWS 
Hello FBC Leesville Family,  

Happy Independence Day everyone! Like I have shared and will be talking more about, Fuge Camp was truly 
amazing this year and I believe experiences like these have an eternal impact for the youth and adults who 
attended. We continue our summer with Wednesday and Sunday evening fellowships. I want to thank Chris 
and Karen Robertson for hosting our 16 youth for a wonderful pool party at their home on Sunday, June 30th. 
Coming up soon will be some water park trips and more home fellowships. Pray for me as I lead these 
teenagers to the foot of the cross. Pray that they will truly see their need to believe, repent and confess that 
Jesus Christ is Lord! Romans 10:9 say, If you confess with your mouth, “Jesus is Lord,” and believe in your 
heart that God raised Him from the dead, you will be saved.  
In His service, Rodney  

 
Children’s Corner 

June was busy as always!  We have just finished a great week of VBS!  I can’t tell you how much I 

appreciate all of the hard work of all of our volunteers this week.  Because of you and the good Lord, 6 

children made professions of faith!  This is what it is all about. We are continuing our Wednesday nights 

of Serving & Growing.  Every Wednesday we have dinner, worship, a devotional, and recreation from 5-7.  

We are also visiting some of our homebound members.  If you would like the children to visit please let us 

know.  We are all gearing up for our Kids Mission Camp at Clara Springs Baptist Camp which will be July 

15th-18th.  Thank you to our church for helping support us financially to help us get to camp.  Please be 

praying for us as we head to camp.  We will have a very important parent meeting regarding camp on 

July 7th right after the morning service in the church parlor.  Please bring all insurance and medical 

information.  Have a great month!  "Do not be conformed to this world, but be transformed by the 

renewing of your mind, that by testing you may discern what is the will of God, what is good and 

acceptable and perfect"- Romans 12:2 ~With Love~ Mrs. Kiersten- 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Work in Progress -“Thank You” to all who  

helped with upgrading the playground. 

 
 

 

 

July 31, 2024 @ 6:00 in CLC 

 

Sunday Activities 
Bible Study for all ages            9:30 am 
Worship Service   10:45 am 
 

Wednesday Night Activities 
Children Activities 
Youth Bible Study                  6:00 pm 
Adult Bible Study            6:00 pm 
 

Monday 
Touch Ministry    10:30 am 
 

 

2nd Thursday 
Homebound Visitation     9:00 am 
                      


